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4.  Honest-to-God Christians stay in the                 ? 
 

 (Psalm 40:9-10)  I proclaim righteousness in the 
great assembly; I do not seal my lips, as you know, O 
LORD. I do not hide your righteousness in my heart; I 
speak of your faithfulness and salvation. I do not 
conceal your love and your truth from the great 
assembly. 

 

5.  Honest-to-God Christians confess                         ? 
 

(Psalm 40:11-12)  Do not withhold your mercy from me, 
O LORD; may your love and your truth always protect 
me. For troubles without number surround me; my sins 
have overtaken me, and I cannot see. They are more 
than the hairs of my head, and my heart fails within 
me. 

 

6.  The Clueless Mob attacks                            ? 
 

(Psalm 40:13-16)  Be pleased, O LORD, to save me; O 
LORD, come quickly to help me. May all who seek to 
take my life be put to shame and confusion; may all 
who desire my ruin be turned back in disgrace. May 
those who say to me, "Aha! Aha!" be appalled at their 
own shame. But may all who seek you rejoice and be 
glad in you; may those who love your salvation always 
say, "The LORD be exalted!" 

 

7.  God will never forget his                   ?   (people) 
 

(Psalm 40:17) Yet I am poor and needy; may the Lord 
think of me. You are my help and my deliverer; O my 
God, do not delay. 
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Psalm 41    (David) 
 

For the director of music. Of David. A psalm. 
 

1. Honest-to-God Christians                               ? 
 

(Psalm 41:1-3)  Blessed is he who has regard for the 
weak; the LORD delivers him in times of trouble. The 
LORD will protect him and preserve his life; he will 
bless him in the land and not surrender him to the 
desire of his foes. The LORD will sustain him on his 
sickbed and restore him from his bed of illness. 

 

2.  The Clueless Mob wants Christians                   ? 
 

(Psalm 41:4-6)  I said, "O LORD, have mercy on me; 
heal me, for I have sinned against you." My enemies 
say of me in malice, "When will he die and his name 
perish?" Whenever one comes to see me, he speaks 
falsely, while his heart gathers slander; then he goes 
out and spreads it abroad. 

 

3.  Islam (UN) is winning the propaganda                 ? 
 

(Psalm 41:7-9)  All my enemies whisper together 
against me; they imagine the worst for me, saying, "A 
vile disease has beset him; he will never get up from 
the place where he lies." Even my close friend, whom I 
trusted, he who shared my bread, has lifted up his 
heel against me. 
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4.  Honest-to-God Christians seek to please            ? 
 

(Psalm 41:10-12)  But you, O LORD, have mercy on me; 
raise me up, that I may repay them. I know that you 
are pleased with me, for my enemy does not triumph 
over me. In my integrity you uphold me and set me in 
your presence forever. 

 

5.  God deserves all of our               ?   (all the time) 
 

(Psalm 41:13)  Praise be to the LORD, the God of 
Israel, from everlasting to everlasting. Amen and 
Amen. 
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Psalm 40    (David) 
 

For the director of music. Of David. A psalm. 
 

1.  Honest-to-God Christians stand on the               ? 
 

(Psalm 40:1-3)  I waited patiently for the LORD; he 
turned to me and heard my cry. He lifted me out of 
the slimy pit, out of the mud and mire; he set my feet 
on a rock and gave me a firm place to stand. He put a 
new song in my mouth, a hymn of praise to our God. 
Many will see and fear and put their trust in the 
LORD. 

 

2.  The Clueless Mob is crazed over                    ? 
 

(Psalm 40:4-5)  Blessed is the man who makes the 
LORD his trust, who does not look to the proud, to 
those who turn aside to false gods. Many, O LORD my 
God, are the wonders you have done. The things you 
planned for us no one can recount to you; were I to 
speak and tell of them, they would be too many to 
declare. 

 

3.  God’s law (Holy Spirit) resides in our                 ? 
 

(Psalm 40:6-8)  Sacrifice and offering you did not 
desire, but my ears you have pierced; burnt offerings 
and sin offerings you did not require. Then I said, 
"Here I am, I have come—it is written about me in the 
scroll. I desire to do your will, O my God; your law is 
within my heart." 
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